
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton C of E Primary School 

www.belton.leics.sch.uk 

Newsletter 6 Spring Term 
   10th February 2017 

 

We break for half term today.  Please don’t forget that Monday 20th February  
will be a teacher day for staff training so school is closed to the children.   

School will reopen for children on Tuesday 21st February. 

 

Gymnastics Display 
Miss Sheldon’s gymnastics group 

put on a very professional 

display on Tuesday following the 

assembly by Rev Peter 

Yorkstone who we welcomed to 

our school from Hathern Church 

 

An Important Message 
from Mrs de Looze 
 
I would like to remind everyone that 
you are very welcome to talk to your 
class teacher or myself if you have 
any questions or concerns about any 
aspect of the school.  We have an 
open door policy and always 
welcome your feedback.   
 
The safety of our children is of 
paramount importance and we ask 
for your help in keeping our children 
safe and  remind you of all the 
potential dangers of using social 
media to voice concerns as even in 
closed groups, comments can be 
made public. 
 
Thank you for your continued 
support. 

On Tuesday, as part of our ongoing work on British Values, we held a 

House Day on the subject of Law which was enjoyed by everyone.   

 

Willow House focused on law on the roads and presented their work 

through rap and drama. 

 

Beech House held a mock court where the alleged criminal Goldilocks  

(Ava C.) was tried under the expert guidance of Judge, Mrs Chamberlain.  

She had a defence team led by Alicia.  The prosecution was led by Tyler 

T and the jury found her guilty!  Mrs Cobbin was very impressed with the 

jurors (Meerkats and Bees), who took copious notes about the accused. 

 

Oak House acted out a story about following instructions and made trees 

on which they wrote laws. 

 

Ash House made a Union Jack with all the words they could think of that 

related to the theme of law. 

 

British Values - House Day 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sainsbury’s Active Kids 
Vouchers - 

we are collecting!! 
 

Please save your vouchers… and those 
of your friends, neighbours and relations 

and bring them into school. 
Thank you! 

 

Coming Up 
 

 

The Valentine’s disco on Thursday was a great success for 
Year 2 – 5 children.  FOBS served hot dogs and the music 
was supplied by Daddy Cool Discos (aka Clark’s Dad).  
Thank you to all the FOBS committee members who came 
to help. 
 
 

The Bears Swimming Lessons 
Swimming lessons will continue for the Bears 
after the half term break every Tuesday 
(except for 28th February when the children 
will be at Conkers) until the Easter holidays. 
We ask for a contribution towards the cost of 
transport of £2.50 per week or £15 for the 
half term. 
 
 

The menu for school lunches on 
this day will be 

Margherita Pizza with new 
potatoes, sweetcorn and beans 

or 
Crispy Jacket Potato with beans 

and coleslaw 
 

followed by 
 

 
 

Shepshed Family of Schools Cross 
Country Championship 

On Tuesday 21st February all our Year 3, 4 
and 5 children will be competing during 
school time in a cross country 
championship on the sports field at 
Shepshed High School, with other children 
in our family of schools.  Warm clothes are 
essential! 

Whole School 
Drama Workshop 
Wednesday 22nd 

February 
 

On Wednesday 22nd 
February we welcome to 

school the Helen O’ Grady 
Drama Academy.  All  classes 

will be taking part. 

Dental Care Day by 
the School Nurse 

Monday 27th February 

 
Parents are invited into 
school for a meeting at 

2.30pm. 

 

Assembly in 

Church led by 

The Meerkats 

Tuesday 28th 

February 
All are very welcome to join 

us in church at 9am. 

Bears Visit 
Conkers 
The Bears are 

looking forward 
to their visit to 

Conkers on 
Tuesday 28th 

February. 

 

 

 

 


